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Happy Spring!  Let’s get those boats out on the water. 
 
A BIG thanks to Jim Russell for hosting the Chili and Dogs in February.  It was a huge success.  And as always 
plenty of food. 
 
Our next event will be at Shipwrecks in Key Largo on March 18.  Arrive by 11:30am for appetizers on the club, 
order off the menu and desserts by hosts, Karen Sutton and Linda Wood.  This is doable by boat if you are 
interested. 
 
Dee Riley is organizing a tour of the Coral Castle on April 22.  We had to guarantee 15 people in a prepay.  If 
you are planning to join us, the cost is 15.00 per member and 30.00 per guest.  Dee would appreciate payment at 
the March meeting.  A full lunch will be provided in the meeting area. 
 
Our May event hosted by Mario and Sonia will be switched to May 6 due to a conflict in schedules.  Great 
Cuban food, music, adult beverages and a pool. 
Can’t beat that!   
 
We will be having the vote concerning the donation to Shake a Leg at the March 6 meeting.  Written ballots will 
be provided so you may remain anonymous.  There will be several options to choose from. 
 
Our next meeting is at the Capri March 6 starting at 7 pm.  Please respond quickly to the email sent by Linda 
Woods concerning reservations. 
 
Until then 
Smooth Waters. 
 
Sharon Roesch 
Commodore 2016-17 
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Feb Meeting Minutes: 
Meeting called to order by AC (acting cmdr) Dave Giuliani at 7:00 p.m.  First order of business was 
acceptance of last month's minutes as appeared in the newsletter.  Sandy Zinn pointed out that there 
was a mistake in the treasurer's report and minutes were not accepted. 
 
New treasurer's report presented by Claudia: Beginning balance $4,127.88, ending balance 
$4,583.63.  Full report appears elsewhere in newsletter. 
 
Sunshine: Teresa reports she sent a card to Dee Riley after her recent knee surgery. 
 
Vote on contribution to Shake-a-Leg postponed until March meeting. 
 
Jim Rusell spoke about the chili lunch planned for Feb. 18th at his home. He asked for appetizers and 
desserts and said he would supply everything else.  E-mail to follow with all the details and his 
address. 
March 18th:  Karen Sutton and Linda Wood are hosting lunch at the restaurant Shipwreck. We 
should arrive at 11:30 p.m. to have appetizers provided by HYC and then we will order off the menu 
for lunch. Linda and Karen will provide desserts. 
April 22:  Hosted by Dee Riley.... Coral Castle.... lunch and guided tour.  $15.00 for members and 
$30.00 for guests. 
May 20th:  Mario and Sonia.... at their home, always a great time.... details, as we get closer. 
July 15th and August 19th: raft-ups planned. 
Sept. 18th:  Paint party at the marina restaurant...6:00 to 8:00 p.m.  
50/50 of $23.00 won by Ted Ficken 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Claire Strandhagen secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you Jim for Great event!! 
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TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 

        
        
BEGINNING BALANCE December 1, 2016    $4,127.88   
        
INCOME:         
        
 50/50   30.00    
        
 Dues   1240.00    
        
 Event COW Dinner at Capri 479.00    
        
 Total   1749.00    
        
        
EXPENSES:         
        
 Event Halloween Party Expenses     
  Peter Dean  63.25    
        
 Event COW Capri Dinner  1180.00    
        
  Door Prizes      
  Sharon Roesch  50.00    
        
 Total   $1,293.25     
        
        
ENDING BALANCE January 31, 2017    $4,583.63   
        
        
        
SUBMITTED BY        
        
Claudia Casanave         
Treasurer        
        

 
Editor’s Notes:  
Sorry I missed Jim’s event because of eye trouble. Please don’t forget to try to come to the meeting on March 6 
at the Capri. It is an important meeting, as we will be voting on Shake a Leg donation from the club. We hope to 
see everyone there. 
 
Larry Roesch, Editor 
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HYC PRIVATE TOUR AND 
LUNCH 

 
                                         AT CORAL CASTLE 
                                                 28655 South Dixie Highway 
 
 
 
 

DATE:     SATURDAY, APRIL 22, 2017 
 
TIME:       10:00 A.M. 
 
PARKING:       FREE 
 
COST:        $15.00   PER PERSON MEMBERS 
                    $30.00   PER PERSON GUESTS 
 
We will have our own tour guide, a video of the castle’s history, and a substantial 
Lunch.    (1/2 chicken, coleslaw, baked beans, salad, bun, & soft drink) 
 
Please let me know as soon as possible, if you plan to go, so I can reserve the venue 
And make the required advance payment. 
 
I would appreciate collecting money at our March meeting to make sure that I have made ample 
reservations. 
 
Many of us have never been to such a popular attraction, in our own backyard, that draws 
people from all over the world.  This is our chance; so let’s go on this adventure together. 
 
Please call us with any questions or concerns.    Dee   786-512-3702  Ted   786-512-3782 


